Asociates

of Brigham Young University
Alumni House, Provo, Utah 84602

August 30, 1978

H, Tracy Hall
Department of Chemistry

Dear Dr. Hall:

We again congratulate you on this day for the outstanding accomplish-
ment of being named recipient of the Karl G. Maeser Research Award
for 1978.

A deposit in the amount of $3,000 has been made in your name with the
Division of Research to assist you in completing your project. We wish
you every success and hope that this stipend will help to make the
difference in the success of your research effort.

Sincerely,

ki
ephen L, Barrett

Executive Director
dw




